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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 15th JULY 2013 
 
 

Question 
 
With regard to the site of the former Bouley Bay Hotel, would the Minister explain why this area 
has been allowed to deteriorate, does he consider that the pot-holes are a danger to vehicles and 
pedestrians alike and, if so, what action, if any, will he be taking? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The car park which the Deputy refers to is administered and maintained by the Environment 
department and not Transport and Technical Services. My officers have been in contact with the 
relevant officers at the Environment department who confirm the pot holes will be filled in and 
the area tidied up in the next four weeks 
 


